Report of the USMS Rules Committee
September 24, 1993

June Krauser, Chairman

The Rules Committee met on September 23 and 24, 1994. All members were present at
each meeting. Upon reconsideration of the preliminary mail vote, the committee
determined that MSR-1, MSR-2 and MSR-3 failed to meet the criteria of emergency
amendments. MSR-4 was considered and is recommended for approval.

Other business included consideration of a request of the Ad Hoc Officials committee that
the Rules committee submit a clarifying change to section 102.4.2. Additionally, the
committee received a request from Ted Haartz to consider a proposed change to Article
102.1.1. The committee determined that neither of these proposed changes would meet
the emergency amendment criteria. e : L

Members of the committee present were Carolyn Boak, Catie Cooper, David Diehl, F. H.
Ted Haartz, Bill Hall, Michael Hogarty, Janet Kavadas, Bill Koerber, Leo Letendre,
Bobbi Turcotte.



